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ASX Announcement  

1st February 2019 

IAB Holdings Limited 
Change in Auditor 

 
IAB Holdings Limited (ASX: IAB or the Company) advises that the Company has received 
approval from the Australian Securities and Investments Commission (ASIC) to the 
resignation of its auditor, Ernst & Young. 
 
Accordingly, the Company has now accepted the resignation of Ernst & Young and approved 
the appointment of Crowe Horwath as IAB’s auditor. 
 
 
For further details please contact: 

Lisa Dadswell, Company Secretary 

T: +61 2 8016 2819 

E: lisa.dadswell@boardroomlimited.com.au  
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